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MndNALARM, INC. \

1

5115 Louden Drive ggge |
Ft. Wayne, IN 46815 M
Telephone 219-485-0289

Telefax 219-485-7165

Nuclear Regulatory Comnussion ,yy5-9y
KITN: B.J.llolt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection

Section 1

801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr.11011:

" Reply to a Notice of Violation"
This letter is in rely to your letter of April 8,1994 , in which you stated that Magnalarm Inc. was in

violation of 10 CFR 30.34(h). Magnalarm Inc. informed the NRC as soon a.s it was possible that

Magnalarm Inc. was in bankruptcy

Magnalarm Inc. also informed the NRC that no material authorized by NRC license

No.13-26477-01 had been purchased or possessed.

Magnalarm Inc. has no intentions of muufacturing or possessing products that are authorized

under NRC license No.13-26477-01 and request that it be terminated.

Sincerely yours -

] <;hh$
Paul K. hchlin
Executive Vice President

Magnalarm Inc.
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